Mrs P Walters
The Garden Flat
48 Well Walk London NW3 1Bt

Ms Laura Hazelton

Camden

Regeneration and Planning development Management
London Borough of Camden

Town Hall

Judd Street

Loondon WC1H 8ND

November 10, 2015-11-12
Dear Madam

Re: Lower Wellside Well Walk London NW3 1Bt

| received the enclosed letter regarding a planning application. Unfortunately
although we did go on to the website, the application reference number was
omitted from your letter and we cannot find the actual application, or the plans
that you are considering. | did try to call, but the phone was not answerred, so
am writing to you by mail, to say that we are on the boundary of the property
and would like to see the planning application. Can you advise us as to how
to short cut, and actually obtain, or inspect a copy of the planning application.
Unfortunately | am leaving for Hong Kong, and as we are on the boundary
feel that it is essential for us to view, and comment the application.

Could you advise us as to how to obtain it, or send us a reference number, so
we can locate it on line on order that we can comment as is our right, on the
plans.




